
 

6th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
St Joseph’s Breakfast Club – Important Changes from  September 2025 
 
We are writing to update you of new changes to our Breakfast Club that will come into effect 
in the new academic year.  From 3rd September 2025 we will be offering St Joseph’s 
Wraparound Care which will include before and after school care for your child. 
 
Information at this stage.... 
 
Our Wraparound care will be for children aged 3 and over.  
The capacity of both Wraparound Sessions is dependent on year group and is as follows: 
 
• Preschool 4 children maximum. 
• Reception – Year 6, 30 children maximum 
 
Timings from 3rd September 2025 
 
Opening Times for before school wraparound will be 7.30 am – 8.45 am, however, 
Afterschool Wraparound will start from 3.00 pm and will end at 6.00 pm. There will also be a 
charge of £1 per minute, per child, for children who are collected after 6 pm 
 
Charges from 3rd September 2025 
 
The price per session will be changing and all children will have to pay including those who 
receive pupil premium.  Charges from the 3rd September 2025 will be as follows: 
 
Breakfast Club including breakfast  
 
Morning – 7.30am  – 8.45 am = £5.00 
Morning – 8.00 am – 8.45 am = £3.00 
 
After School Club including a light snack 
 
Afternoon – 3.00pm – 4.30 pm = £  5.00 
Afternoon -  3.00pm – 5.30 pm = £  9.00 
Afternoon – 3.00pm – 6:00 pm = £10.00 



 

If your child attends and afterschool club during the week, they can be booked onto a top up 
session (4.00 pm – 6.00pm) = £6.00 
 
If you have booked a 1-hour session and are more than 10 minutes late collecting 
your child, you will be charged for a 2-hour session. 
 
Late charges after 6.00 pm = £1.00 per minute per child 
 
 
Bookings have yet to go live but when they do, payment will be made through Arbor. 
Please make sure that you have accessed the Arbor link sent out via letter last week. 
 
In order to now plan staffing and arrangements, I need you to complete the following survey 

in the link below. I am aware that you have already supported with my initial surveys but this 

is now crucial in my planning. The closing date for this is next Wednesday 13th May 2025 at 

3.00pm.  

 
https://forms.office.com/e/ZskLmd9f9A 
  
This is an exciting new venture and one which forms a large part of our ongoing commitment 
to ensuring a high-quality, consistent, and accessible provision for our families.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

LBury 
 
Mrs Louise Bury 
Principal 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZskLmd9f9A

